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Galloway Township, NJ - Prospective students and members of the community are invited to 
talk with Stockton College faculty and current students to learn more about the Master of Arts in 
American Studies program during Hammonton’s “Third Thursday’’ events in August and 
September. 
 
Dr. Kate Ogden, associate professor of Art History, will be on hand to discuss the program in 
Room 207 of Stockton’s Kramer Hall, at 30 Front St. in Hammonton, on Aug. 15 from 6-7 p.m. 
 
Dr. Michelle McDonald, associate professor of Atlantic History, will participate at the Sept. 19 
event, also from 6-7 p.m. at Kramer Hall. 
 
“Third Thursday” in Hammonton features a variety of monthly events involving education, arts 
and entertainment, and extended business hours. 
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